
I am writing to express my support of this bill. HB4140 will require districts to be proactive in offering 
the accommodations necessary to students who have experienced a TBI or other type of brain injury. 
Students returning to school following a brain injury need accommodations, support and educated 
teachers.  As a person who has experienced a TBI I understand the impact that a caring and flexible 
work/school environment can make.  
Thank you for your consideration of this Bill. 
Sincerely, 
Laura Linda Negri-Pool 
 


